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Health Infrastructure  

Works notice: 28 April 2025 
RPA Hospital Redevelopment  

28 April 2025 

Missenden Road footpath closure, starting Monday 28 April 2025 

Construction works along the Missenden Road footpath are scheduled to recommence on Monday 28 
April 2025. A section of the Missenden Road pedestrian footpath outside the RPA Hospital Emergency 
Department drop-off area will be closed for approximately six weeks. This is to enable the installation of 
in-ground infrastructure at the new northern entry to the hospital. There will be detours in place to help 
pedestrians safely navigate around the works.  

An exclusion zone will be established around the perimeter of the work zone and emergency vehicle 
access will be maintained.  

During this time, temporary pedestrian diversions will be in place along the Missenden Road 
footpath, near the Emergency Department drop-off area. Access will be marked with signs and 
traffic controllers will be in place to help navigate the space. 

Location of works 
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Key impacts 

• Temporary changes to pedestrian access 

• Traffic controllers will be on site 

• Some minor noise impacts 

• Emergency vehicle access will be maintained 

• Increased construction activity 

 

More information 

The health, safety and wellbeing of staff, patients, neighbours and community are our highest priorities.  

For any questions or concerns about these activities, please contact the project team via the details 
below. 

Thank you for your patience while we work to deliver this exciting project. 

Please note that activity dates are subject to change. 

The RPA Hospital Redevelopment Team 

 

 

For more information  

T: (02) 9978 5901 

W: RPAredevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au 
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